

Boston University Admissions 233 Bay State Road Boston, MA 02215

March 21, 2020

Dear Xiangfu,

After a careful and thoughtful review of your application, the Board of Admissions would like to offer you conditional admission to the College of Arts & Sciences for the January 2021 semester. We recognize your strong academic performance but feel that you would benefit from further study of the English language.

To meet our English proficiency requirements, you must enroll in the CELOP Bridge to BU full-time intensive English language program at our world-renowned Center for English Language & Orientation Programs (CELOP) for the fall semester. This program will prepare you to be a successful student at Boston University while advancing your English proficiency. When you complete the CELOP Bridge to BU program, meet the University's minimum TOEFL requirements, and receive satisfactory instructor evaluations, you may begin your academic program in January 2021.

To register for this program, please <u>visit the CELOP website</u>. For more information, please review our <u>frequently asked questions</u>. If you have any additional questions, I encourage you to contact us at 617-353-4492 or <u>intadmis@bu.edu</u>.

We look forward to seeing you on campus at CELOP this fall and welcoming you to the College of Arts & Sciences for the spring semester.

Sincerely,

Anne Corriveau

Director of International Admissions